

City Of Gary

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING ZONING DIVISION

401 BROADWAY, ROOM 304 * GARY, INDIANA 46402 (219) 881-1332 * FAX (219) 886-0817

SCOTT L. KING, MAYOR GERALDINE TOUSANT, DEPUTY MAYOR JAMES D. CRAIG, Zoning Administrator

December 1, 2005

To Whom It May Concern:

Please be informed that the property owned by Ede Warner at 2295 Washington Street, Gary, Indiana, was highly recommended for a Zoning Change from the B2-1 Commercial District to the R5 Multi-Family Dwelling District at the Gary City Plan Commission meeting held November 22, 2005.

Therefore, a favorable recommendation has been forwarded to the Gary Common Council, which will more than likely concur with the Plan Commission that the property be rezoned.

The Gary Common Council should finalize the process around December 20, 2005.

If you have any questions, please contact our office.

Sincerely yours.

James D. Craig, Zoning Manager

City of Gary

JDC:llc

Cc: File

10/1 45